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DSCAPE CONTRAC;TING, INC. 

34 HAROLD STREET . TENAFLY, N. J. 07670 . (201~871-0508 

January 12, 1995 

Mr. Michael E. Redmon 
Project Manager 
Department of Energy 
43 West Pleasant Avenue 
Maywood, NJ 07607 

Re: Borough of Lodi - JPK Park Improvements 

Dear Mr. Redmon: 

I would like to thank you for all the time 
have 

and information you 
provided to me regarding this situation in working with the 

soils. 

I understand now that the criteria that the DOE goes 
considering 

by in 
contaminated soils a health hazard 

higher. 
is 5.0 PCI/g and 

Anything under this rate is not considered a danger. 

On site the surface along Money Street is 
and 

5.0 PCI/g or greater 
the soils are contaminated in this area from the surface 

down. Although other designated area where extensive borings 
were done is contaminated below 1 foot which 
would indicate, 

the bore loggings 
and the soils that are in the first 1 foot can 

be removed from site or used elsewhere on site without health 
hazard nor do these materials have to be trucked to a location 
designated by DOE. 

We appreciate all YOU assistance regarding this and as we 
discussed would appreciate if we could get the boring 
plotted on the boring location chart Page 16 Figure 4-l. 

depths 

ACTING, INC. 

BDS:jag 

ael Nannini, Boswell McClave Engineer 
Adler, DOE 
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